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Misericordia Family Fest!
A Community of Believers - September 9, 2012
Save the date for a fabulous day of live entertainment, food, drinks, auctions, raffles, games 
and more! The Family Fest brings together thousands of Misericordia’s family members, 
friends and neighbors for a fun and exciting day that has become our largest fundraising event. 

Misericordia’s Family Festival takes place 11 am until 6 pm on 
Sunday, September 9, on Misericordia’s campus at 6300 N. Ridge 
Avenue in Chicago (corner of Ridge and Devon). 

Tickets are $8 for adults, $5 for children and seniors. Discounted 
tickets are available through August 20. Please use the enclosed 
ticket ordering form or call 773-273-2768 for more information. 
S&C Electric is generously providing 
free parking for fest-goers, which can be 
accessed off Devon Avenue, just east of 
Ridge. A bus to the fairgrounds will be 
available.

VOLUNTEER! Volunteers are 
essential to the success of the Family 

Fest. Contact Theresa 
Rooney at 773-273-
4134 or theresar@
misericordia.com to learn 
how you can help! 

CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP! Sponsorship accounts for the majority 
of funds raised at Family Fest. Excellent visibility at the Fest, ad space in the 
program book and complimentary tickets are just 
a few of the benefits of corporate sponsorship. 
Contact Father Jack Clair at frjack@misericordia.
com or 773-273-4165 to learn how your family or 
company can become involved.

CAR & CASH RAFFLES! Organized by Pauline Greco and her fabulous committee, 
the cash raffle offers a top prize of $50,000, with additional prizes between $15,000 and $500. 
Tickets are $100, and only 3,000 tickets are available. Buy your tickets before July 24 to get 
an extra chance in the Early Bird Drawing! Enter the car raffle to win a car compliments of 
Andy Francis of Evergreen KIA, in memory of Jerry Gleason. Tickets 
are $50, or 3 for $100. To enter, please call 773-273-4147 or mail your 
check to Misericordia, Attn: Cash/Car Raffle, 6300 N. Ridge Avenue, 
Chicago, IL 60660. *Post office regulations do not allow Misericordia 
to send raffle ticket stubs by mail, but Misericordia will contact you 
with the ticket number. The stubs can be picked up at the Family Fest if 
you would prefer to have the actual stub. If you are the lucky winner of 
either raffle, you are not required to be present or have the stub in hand 
to claim your prize.
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Dear Friends,

In March of 2012 we celebrated our 36th anniversary of the 
founding of Misericordia North, the Heart of Mercy Center.  Prior 
to this event, Misericordia Home South— a skilled nursing home 
for children located at 2916 W. 47th Street, founded by the Sisters 
of Mercy in 1921— was our only residence. (Please note: I was 
only in the Mind of God at that time!) 
	
The South Home was closed when we replaced it on the North 
Campus in 2005 with our newly constructed Mother McAuley 
Skilled Nursing Home for children and adults. (Mother McAuley 
founded the Sisters of Mercy in Dublin, Ireland.)
	

The years have flown by and as I drive around our 31 acre campus, I am in awe of what has happened.  In 1976 we began 
the North home with 39 children from Misericordia South and thirty staff.  Today we share life with almost 600 residents, 
over nine hundred staff, an outreach program for 130 families, and twenty persons who live at home or in other agencies and 
attend our day programs.  We also provide “respite care” which enables families who have their most vulnerable member at 
home an opportunity to have special time for themselves and their other children.
	
Misericordia is one of the few agencies that has the “full continuum of care,” from a skilled nursing home to nine houses, 
called CILAs, out in neighborhoods.  In between these two extremes we have eighteen homes on the campus where persons 
with varied needs reside.  The secret of why all our residents live good lives, especially those living in neighborhoods, is 
because they have our campus.
	
This beautiful campus enriches the lives of all our residents by providing religious, recreational and job opportunities.  One 
work opportunity area, our Greenhouse Inn Restaurant, is a favorite spot for our families and friends to gather.  All of you 
are invited to lunch on Tuesday through Friday and to brunch or breakfast on Sunday.  We would love welcoming you to our 
“home”!  It’s a great place to celebrate special occasions.
	
Recently, we were asked to explain our success.  My immediate response was “God.”  All of us at Misericordia are believers!  
We know, in the mystery of God’s plans for our world, God needs us!  Today one of the only ways God’s work will be done, 
God’s Voice will be heard, is through our work, our voices.  God expects all of us to reach out to His most vulnerable people.  
Thus, God has touched the hearts of thousands of good and generous friends who have found their way to Misericordia.
	
In the next few months you’ll be hearing some exciting plans for our aging residents.  Presently, we have sixteen adults older 
than sixty and sixty-eight adults older than fifty.  This reality of aging persons in the field of developmental disabilities is a 
new phenomenon.  Prior to the seventies, they received so little care from professionals that most died before they reached 
this stage of life.  Now, thanks be to God, this is a new reality which demands attention.  Once again, Misericordia wants to 
face this unmet need which is growing daily in our society.
	
As we celebrate the Risen Lord let us give thanks for the lives of all persons with special needs who remind us daily that 
this life is only a brief moment in time given to us by God to live lovingly, generously, and to make our world a better place 
because we have had this gift of life.  We know the best is yet to come, and we who have had the privilege of sharing life at 
many different levels of involvement with our special people are truly blessed.
	
Thank you, dear Friends, for walking this amazing journey with us.  Misericordia would never be the symbol of loving 
empathy and compassion in our world today except for your loving friendship and generous support. How blessed we are to 
claim you as our family and friends!  God’s blessings on you and yours!
						    
								        Gratefully,
			 
						    

								S        ister Rosemary Connelly, RSM
								        Executive Director



The practice of asking for donations to a favorite charity to commemorate the death 
of a loved one is very thoughtful. In the past few months, such requests have resulted 
in donations that benefit Misericordia. We thank those benefactors and their families, 
and respectfully ask that you remember their loved ones in your thoughts and prayers.

Jeanette “Joan” Anderson; Joseph J. Archibald, Jr.; Victoria A. Barone; Dennis H. 
Bauman; Suzanne Cavanaugh Berry; Bernice E. Blaul; Mary Margaret Boesen; Kathleen 
G. Budd; Daniel J. Casey; Margaret M. Cherry; Jerry Arthur Daily; Linda DeSimone; 
Marjorie R. Dickey; Loretta Meyer Dillon; Joyce A. Dunn; Josephine M. “Dodie” Dwyer; 
Julia Curtin Egan; Herbert J. Eichten; Margaret M. “Marge” Fahey; Ann M. Fallon; 
Josephine Forde; Jean M. Fraczek; Ambrose J. “Pepper” Furey, Jr.; JoAnne Futrell; John 
P. Gill; Kathryn “Ruth” Golniewicz; Therese Lydia Jordan Hahn; William G. “Willie” 
Hall; James J. Hassett; Eileen Mary Helfenbein; Marguerite M. Higgins ; Mary C. Hogan; 
Jason Leonard Hopkins; Richard J. Houk; Rita H. Janusz; Mary Jawor; Kathleen M. 
Jender; Warren Andrew Jennings;  Frank J. Jordan; Angeline Kapsis; James T. Kendrigan; 
Joan M. Kirby; George Del Kotowski; Marion J. Kuniej; Elizabeth “Betty” Lahart; 
Tina Lavezzorio; Eileen M. Leahy; Rose Letizia; Carl Joseph Madda; Arnold “Arnie’ 
Mass; Daniel J. McCarthy, Sr.; Douglas J. McDonald; Kathryn E. “Kay” McGee; John 
J. McGeehan, Sr.; William Francis McMahon; Robert J. McSweeney; Harry E. Meyer, 
Sr.; Frances “Frann” Molloy; Barbara Bruns Murphy; Martin Thomas Murray, Jr.; Frank 
J. Nugent; John F. O’Grady; Patricia J. O’Leary; John E. “Jack” O’Malley; Leonard E. 
“Olie” Olson; Mary E. Ouellette; Agnes A. Pamper; Donald Pegler; Mary Carey Ragen; 
Dorothy Reese; Lenore Helen Reiss; Mary Lou Reszke; Evelyn Rioux; Ben Rozgo, Jr.; 
Mary Ann Samborski; Gertrude M. Schaefer; Richard J. Schmidt; Donald F. Schwendau; 
Dorothy L. Small; Mildred Anna Smith; Catherine J. Stancl; Daniel B. Stirrat; Bernard M. 
Sullivan; George W. Sullivan; Louis J. Sylvester; Ruth E. Thuy; William A. Trimarco, Sr.; 
Nancy A. Vukson; Marie C. Weber; Kenneth Weiss; Martin P. Wendell; Robert H. “Bob” 
Wertz; Charlie Wick; Katherine Alice York; Carol A. Ziebarth; Joseph Ziomek; Joan A. 
Zogata; Richard S. Zvanut

Looking for the Heart of Misericordia?
You would have found it at the 2011-2012 Staff Recognition Dinner. Held in the beautiful 
Jean Marie Ryan Center at Misericordia, the dinner brought together staff from every 
area of Misericordia to celebrate being part of the family for ten years or more. The 
Heartzingers joined in the celebration with a touching and exuberant performance.  We are 
proud to say that 37% of our 972 staff members have been with our family for more than 
ten years. “Next to our residents, our loving staff are the most important people and the 
Heart of Misericordia,” said Sister Rosemary Connelly, Executive Director, who took the 
time to share stories about the history of Misericordia and how instrumental the unity of 
staff, families and residents has been in the evolution of what Misericordia is today.  Our 
most heartfelt thank you to all of our dedicated and loving staff. 

Bequests & Annuities
To those friends who wish to 
help assure the continuation 
and growth of Misericordia 
by mentioning Misericordia in 
your will, the following general 
form is suggested: “I give, 
devise, bequeath to Misericordia 
Home, an Illinois not-for-profit 
organization located at 6300 
N. Ridge, Chicago Illinois, 
the sum of $ ___________ 
(or percentage, or specifically 
described property).” If you 
decide to do so, you are invited to 
join the Heart of Mercy Society. 
Contact Kevin Connelly at 773-
273-4167 or visit the planned 
giving page at misericordia.
org. Additionally, gift annuities 
will give you an opportunity to 
receive an annual fixed income 
for the rest of your life, as well 
as possible tax deduction in 
the year the gift is made. Gift 
annuities require a gift of $5,000 
or more and the donor must be at 
least 60 years of age.



Friendship is everything at Misericordia.
        The Friends of Misericordia group joined hands to raise 

an astounding $100,000 on February 24, at their bi-annual 
benefit. Gathering in the elegant Jean Marie Ryan Center    

    at Misericordia, the Friends welcomed over 175 guests to a 
unique ‘donation’ auction.  Auctioneer Michael Early used 
his special charm and skill to rouse the crowd to open their 

pocketbooks and help furnish Misericordia’s newest CILA Home. We 
are grateful to event co-chairs Ginna Barr, Jeanne Dwyer, and Courtney 
Loeb, and all of the generous attendees and volunteers who made the 

event such a resounding success!  Pictured on the right: Courtney Loeb, Ginna Barr, 
Nancy McKeever, Mardi Hackett and Jeanne Dwyer.

Misericordia 
wins the LEAGUE! 
To celebrate March Madness, the 
Misericordia Women’s League 
hosted their 15th annual fundraiser 
at the Chicago Marriott Southwest 
in Burr Ridge. Over 450 people 
enjoyed a casual evening that 
included a dinner of stadium worthy 
fare, live and silent auctions, 

plenty of games, and best of all, five GIANT televisions showing the March Madness 
Collegiate Basketball Tournament! The League, led by President Liz Sheehan and event 
chairs Katy Lee, Theresa McClear, and Gretchen McCarty, raised an amazing $300,000 
for Misericordia. Thank you to the entire League for a SLAM DUNK event! Pictured: 
Gretchen McCarty, Sister Rosemary, Liz Sheehan, Katy Lee and Theresa McClear.

 Pictured above: Mary 
Dempsey, Lois Gates, Saks 
Fifth Avenue’s Andy Gloyeske, 
Carol Marin, Saks Fifth Av-
enue’s Julie Selakovich, Jeff 
Byron and Evelyn Byron.

The Misericordia Women’s Auxiliary Swung into 
Style and took the Driver’s Seat! Almost 1,000 
people attended the First Look for Charity for 
Misericordia in February, where eighteen area 
charities benefited from the high-class sneak-
peek at the Chicago Auto Show. The ladies of the 
Auxiliary raised over $250,000. After the Auto 
Show, the Auxiliary switched gears and attention to 
their Spring Luncheon and Fashion Show, in April 
at the Palmer House in Chicago where Saks Fifth 
Avenue presented the hottest wear for 2012. The entertainment on the catwalk 
was complemented by an inspirational performance from David Nerychel and 
the Misericordia Heartbreakers. The afternoon grossed an amazing $200,0000. 
Pictured above left:  Anne Baetz, Sarah Troglia, Corinne Guarraia, Sr. Rosemary 
Connelly, Fr. Jack Clair, Lois Gates, Ashley Danis.  Pictured above right: Anne Baetz, 
Auxiliary President; Fashion Show Chairs Cathy Popp, Susan Ditzler and Camille 
DeFrank.  Pictured middle:  Heartbreakers Mary H. and Matt C. perform for a crowd 
of over 700.  Pictured bottom:  Fashions from Saks Fifth Avenue.

Switching to 
the electronic 
version of this 
newsletter
will save 
Misericordia 
postage and 
help the 

environment! To make the switch, 
please email your request to 
newsletter@misericordia.com. To 
stop receiving the paper newsletter, 
you must include your name, address, 
and zip code or, if available, the 5 or 
6 digit ID number located to the right 
of your address on this newsletter.



Visit us downtown!  
The Hearts & Flour Bakery will be at Chicago’s 

Farmers Markets this summer! 

Daley Plaza  
(corner of Washington & Dearborn) 

Thursdays from 7 am - 3 pm 
May 24 through October 18. 
Federal Plaza  

(corner of Adams & Dearborn)
Tuesdays from 7 am - 2pm 

beginning May 29th through October 30.  

Our delicious baked goods are always available 
online at misericordia.org.

Join Coach Mike 
Ditka and 500 of 
your fellow golfers 
at Olympia Fields 
(North and South),  
Flossmoor and 
Idlewild Country 
Clubs on June 11, 
2012 for the annual 
Misericordia Bums 
Golf Outing. A 
contribution of 
$650 or $2,600 per 
foursome will cover all of the expenses for the day including breakfast, 
lunch, dinner, cocktails, golf, golf cart and a fabulous door prize. A live 
auction will feature incredible golf get-aways, sporting event packages 
and more! Congratulations to Bill Napleton who was chosen to receive 
the coveted “BUM of the Year” Award for his unwavering belief in 
Misericordia. Sponsorships at various levels are available. If you are 
interested, please contact Kevin Connelly at kevin@misericordia.com 
or 773-273-4167.

The hottest tee-time in town will be Tuesday, 
July 17 at Shoreacres in Lake Bluff, Illinois. 
The Heart Links Golf Outing, open 
to both men and women, features 18 holes of 
golf (including cart and caddy) with a shot gun 
start, tee prizes, lunch and snacks on the course, 
an exclusive cash raffle and cocktail party with a 
buffet and open bar for $2,800 per foursome. If 
golf isn’t your cup of tee, you can choose to attend 
the cocktail party that includes a live and silent 
auction, for $100.  Thanks to event chairs Hugh and 
Carrie Connolly, Rick and Janice Price, David and 
Susan Moore and Greg and Linda Fahrenbach. To 
get involved as a sponsor, golfer, party-goer or to 
enter the cash raffle, please contact Hugh Connolly 
at 773-273-3036 or hughc@misericordia.com.

Congratulations to our 
Misericordia Swim Team!  
22 swimmers participated 
in the regional Special 
Olympics competition 
and 10 of our very own 
swimmers qualified to 
compete in the State 
competition.

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!
Misericordia proudly donned 
the green to march in both the 
Downtown and Southside Irish 
Parades.  In addition to celebrating 
St. Patrick, we also celebrated 
Father Jack Clair, who was 
chosen Guest of Honor for the 
2012 St. Patrick’s Day Parade 
in downtown Chicago.  Each 
year, the parade committee 
chooses a field of service, 
accepts nominations and votes 
on a recipient within that field.  
Focused on service through 
religion, they  chose Father Jack, 
a diocesan priest, who celebrates 
the 30th anniversary of his 
ordination on May 12.  Father 
Jack has served as Assistant 
Executive Director and Chaplain 
at Misericordia for twelve years 
(officially!) and prior to that, he 
volunteered at Misericordia. 

7,



Anyone who has visited 
Misericordia knows that birthdays 
are a very BIG deal.  The Art Studio 
and Hearts & Flour Bakery Work 
Opportunity Programs teamed up 
to celebrate the birthday of Vincent 
van Gogh in true Misericordia 
style.  It began with studying the 
life and art of Mr. van Gogh in 
the Creative Communications 
Art Program and concluded with 
“painting” ten birthday cakes 
made in our Bakery.  Final step to 
make it a true Misericordia style 
birthday?  The cakes were cut into individual pieces and were 
delivered all across campus so that EVERYONE could be part of 
the celebration. We will let the pictures tell the story:  Top left:  
Misericordia Pastry Chef Beth Wyotek and Bakery Manager Kali 
Kordewick oversee the color mixing and frosting preparation.  
Top Middle:  Artists hard at work decorating birthday cakes 
in the spirit and style of Vincent van Gogh.  Top Right:  Staff 
member Allison Mangus gives Ryan a hand in putting the details 
on the sun.  Lower left: Art Instructor Cyndi Baldwin and 
residents Kris and Rich proudly show off the progress they have 
made on their cake.  Lower right:  Art Instructor Kurt Fondriest 
and artists show off their finished artwork.  Special thanks to staff 
in both the Bakery and Art Department for the incredibly creative 
idea and for the collaborative effort to pull it off.  The next 
question....What are we doing for Sister Rosemary’s birthday?

Dinner with THE FAMILY...
Join us at the Donald E. Stephens Convention Center in Rosemont on 
June 16, 2012 for the 52nd annual Misericordia Family Association Ben-
efit! Enjoy a wonderful evening with over 2,500 guests at the event that 
features cocktails, a sit-down dinner, exciting live and silent auctions and 
dancing. Also, you will have an opportunity to take part in “The Giving 
Tree” where donors can choose from a wish list of items requested by 
the residents to help furnish their homes. Don’t miss your chance to win 
a 2012 Jeep Patriot donated in memory of our dear friend Jerry Gleason 
by John Kaye’s DuPage Dodge, Chrysler & Jeep dealership in Wheaton! 
Only 2,000 tickets will be sold at $50 per chance. Tickets are available 

at Misericordia Home at Thome Reception. Drawing will be held the evening of the Dinner Dance. Winner need not be present. 
Dinner Dance tickets are $125 per person and are available by contacting Bill and Laurie McCarthy at 773-599-9889.  Pictured 
above:  Benefit Chaircouple Joe and Joanne Grano, John and Meae Kaye, Sister Rosemary, and Jean Miller, MFA Fundraising 
Chair

Introducing.... Award Winners
The Women’s Board will be introducing the 2012 Heart of 
Mercy Ball Honorees at the Kickoff Reception in June at the 
Jean Marie Ryan Center at Misericordia.  Congratulations to 
Gregg & Sue Hartemayer, recipients of the Heart of Mercy 
Award, and to all the hosts of the BUMS Golf Outing: Tom 
Arundel, Michael Burton, Pete Castellarin, Rob Figliulo, 
Tim Gallagher, Bill Kingore, Terry Lavin, Ron Miniat, Pat 
Mulchrone, Bill Napleton, Paul Napleton, Joe Offerman, 
Michael Rooney, Mike Schmidt, John Scully, Pat Scully and 
Frank Stone, recipient(s) of the Sister Rosemary Connelly 
Service Medallion. The Heart of Mercy Ball will be held 
November 9, 2012 at the Fairmont Hotel, Millennium Park 
Chicago.  For more info: www.heartofmercyball.org.



Misericordia held a reception at
the Abraham Lincoln Presidential 
Library and Museum in Springfield 
for members of the Illinois General 
Assembly. The objective was to 
remind the legislators about the 
importance of providing choice 
for persons with developmental 
disabilities and their families and to 
impress upon them how important 
human services are to Illinois’most 
vulnerable citizens.

Pictured:  Representative Michael McAuliffe, Representative Jim Durkin, 
Representative Michael Connelly, Senator Ron Sandack, Sister Rosemary Connelly 
and “da coach” Mike Ditka.

Seven of Misericordia’s strongest flexed their 
muscles at the very first Special Olympics 
event for Power Lifting!  On Feb 18, at Curie 
Park High School, the Misericordia Power 
Lifting  team participated in the bench and the 
deadlift competitions.  Every single athlete on 
the Misericordia team won gold and qualified 
for the State Competition. Thank you to 
coach Chris Strum and all of the volunteers 
and staff at Misericordia’s fitness center for 
providing motivation and, of  course, safe lifting 
techniques! Congratulations go out to Matt, 
Phil, Sean, Bill, Chris, Jake and Judd for their 
wonderful performance!

Planning a 
special dinner 
celebration 
during June? 
Why not have it 
at The Signature 
Room at the 
95th (top of the 
Hancock) and 

help Misericordia at the same time! 
As the restaurant’s Charity of the 
Month for June, Misericordia will 
receive 10% of the proceeds from 
the Signature Selection menu. 
Please call 312-787-9596 for 
reservations. 

Winnetka teens celebrate with special project
A group of eager 12 and 13 year olds 
from Winnetka had an idea to create, 
plant and manage a vegetable/herb 
garden and there was no better place 
to do it than Misericordia’s Farrow 
Home CILA!  This new team of 
gardeners plans to gather donations, 
plants and supplies from neigborhood 
businesses and will work hand in hand 
with the Gardening Work Opportunity 
Program at Misericordia and the 
residents of the Farrow Home CILA 
to create a beautiful working garden for all to enjoy.  Thank you to Women’s Auxiliary 
member Marianne Harkness who has fostered this idea in the Auxiliary’s effort to raise 
one million dollars for Misericordia.  

B o n  A p p e t i t !
Subhash “SAM” Patel (owner) and 
staff of the Subway Restaurant at 1958 
W. Peterson Avenue treat Misericordia 
residents to complimentary lunches on 
Thursdays. Thank you to Sam and all 
of the employees at Subway for your 
generous hearts!

Save   
the  

Date 
Daley Plaza 

Farmers Market
Thursdays, May 24 through October

773-273-4759

Federal Plaza 
Farmers Market

Tuesdays, May 29 through October
773-273-4759

NORTH SHORE 
1/2 MARATHON & 5K RUN

Sun, June 10 
To Volunteer:  773-273-4161

Register to run:  northshorehalf.com

BUMS GOLF OUTING
Mon, June 11 - 773-273-4167

MFA DINNER DANCE
Sat, June 16 - 773-599-9889

HEART LINKS OPEN
Tues, July 17 - 773-273-3036

FAMILY FESTIVAL
Sun, Sept 9- 773-273-2768

CHICAGO MARATHON
Sun, Oct 7 - 773-273-4195

Heart of Mercy Ball
Fri, Nov 9 - 773-273-4160

MISERICORDIA app! 
Can’t remember the 
hours for the Green-
house Inn Restuarant? 
Who to call for the 
Bums Golf Outing? There’s an app 
for that!  Free to download from the 
iPhone and Android app stores.



Misericordia is a residential facility serving children and adults with developmental and physical disabilities from diverse ethnic, religious, 
racial, and socio-economic backgrounds. A not-for-profit 501(c)(3) organization, Misericordia is operated by the Sisters of Mercy under the 
auspices of the Catholic Archdiocese of Chicago. Misericordia is located at 6300 N. Ridge, Chicago, IL 60660, 773-973-6300. You can find 
Misericordia on the Internet at misericordia.org or misericordia.com. The Misericordia Newsletter is published quarterly and is written and 
designed by Susan Whitwell. Please send any comments about the newsletter to Sue at sue@misericordia.com or to 6300 N. Ridge Ave., 
Chicago, IL 60660. If you would like to add, remove or change your contact information on the newsletter mailing list, please contact Tessa 
Garcia at 773-273-2768 or tessag@misericordia.com.

Thank you to all 2012 Candy 
Day volunteers and donors!  

We will know the total 
raised by next news-
letter!  Stay tuned....

MISERICORDIA   u  6300 North Ridge Avenue, Chicago, IL 60660  u  773-973-6300  u  misericordia.org

Thank you CTA for supporting 
Miserircordia Candy Days!
www.transitchicago.com



32nd Annual 
Misericordia Family Fest

CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES
                                                                  
				    This year marks the 31st anniversaryof Family Fest, Misericordia’s largest  	
				      and most successful annual fundraising event. What started in 1980 as a 
				         relatively intimate party of 9,000 friends and family members has more 	
				          than doubled in size, with 18,000 people attending last year’s Fest. We 
				            invite you to be a part of this year’s Family Fest, to be held on 
				              Sunday, September 11th. As a corporate sponsor, your company can 
				             take part in an event that will not only leave you filled with fond 	
				            memories for years to come, but that also sends a message of good 
				            will and support to our extensive network of friends and families. Of 	
				          course, becoming a part of Family Fest is more than just an event 
				        sponsorship -- your support on this day makes possible our hope for 
				     a better future.
			              Please contact Father Jack Clair at frjack@misericordia.com or 
			            773-273-4165 for more information.

$25,000+ Grand Sponsor
• Main Tent Banner or top of Friendship Arch 		
identifying you as a Grand Sponsor
• Full page in the Grand Sponsor section of the 
Family Fest Program Book
• 175 Family Fest admission tickets
• Acknowledgement in the Misericordia Newsletter
(130,000 subscribers)
• A special remembrance of Family Fest

$10,000 Sponsor
• Name displayed prominently on Tent Banner
• Full page in the Family Fest Program Book
• 100 Family Fest admission tickets
• Acknowledgement in the Misericordia Newsletter
• A special remembrance of Family Fest

$5,000 Sponsor
• Name displayed prominently on Tent Banner
• Half page in the Family Fest Program Book
• 50 Family Fest admission tickets
• Acknowledgement in the Misericordia Newsletter
• A special remembrance of Family Fest

$2,500 Sponsor
• Name displayed on Tent Banner or Friendship Arch
• Quarter page in the Family Fest Program Book
• 35 Family Fest admission tickets
• Acknowledgement in the Misericordia Newsletter
• A special remembrance of Family Fest

$1,000 Sponsor
• Name displayed on Friendship Arch
• Quarter page in the Family Fest Program Book
• 20 Family Fest admission tickets
• Acknowledgement in the Misericordia Newsletter
• A special remembrance of Family Fest

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS

   Please contact Father Jack Clair at frjack@misericordia.com or 773-273-4165 for more information.



I am enclosing a total of $________ for:

_____ FAMILY PACKAGE - $35
Two $8 adult admission tickets
Three $5 child admission tickets
One $15 coupon for food/drink
Total Value: $46

_____ADULT PACKAGE - $10
One $8 adult admission ticket
One $6 coupon for food/drink
Total Value: $14

_____ SENIOR/CHILD PACKAGE - $5
One $5 admission ticket
One $3 coupon for food/drink
Total Value: $8

_____ ADULT TICKET: $5
At the gate: $8

_____ SENIOR OR CHILD TICKET: $3
At the gate: $5

Pre-Sale mail orders must be received by 
August 17th.  We celebrate rain or shine. 
Sorry, no refunds.

PAYMENT & MAILING INFORMATION

c  My check is enclosed.

c  Please make your check payable to Misericordia

c  Please charge my credit card.

c MC    c Visa    c Discover   c AMEX

Ticket Purchase Amount: $ ____________________

Donation Amount $ __________________________

Name: _____________________________________

Email: _____________________________________

Phone: _____________________________________

Card Number: ______________________________

Exp Date: ________ 3-Digit Security Code: _____
*Flip your card over and look at the signature box. You should 
see a 16-digit credit card number followed by a special 3-digit 
code. This 3-digit code is the credit card Security Code.

c Please mail my tickets to:
___________________________________________
___________________________________________
__________________________________________

Misericordia Family Fest!
September 9, 2012 - Save 25% on tickets!

Please mail form and payment to:
Misericordia Home
Attn:  Tessa Garcia

6300 N. Ridge Avenue
Chicago, IL 60660

Yes!  I will support Misericordia.
Thank you for your support of Misericordia’s programs for children and adults with developmental disabilities.  Please 
include this form in your envelope.  Please remember to include your email address: ____________________________

c Charge my credit card. 		
Please use form below to fill in information

c My check is enclosed.  
Please make check payable to Misericordia 	
	

c Please send me information on how 
to include Misericordia in my will.		
				    	       


